
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Term 1 Week 6 
28/2/22-4/3/22) 
 

Dear parents 
Parent Teacher interviews (Years 1 – 6) will be held next 
week and parents can book online for their phone 
interview. The website to book times will be open as 
from Thursday this week and parents can look up their 
class teacher and the days and times they are available. 
Please include your phone number when you book. 
Please make sure that you answer the phone on the 
time you have been allocated as teachers will be using 
their phones but with blocked numbers visible.  
 

Web address is  
www.schoolinterviews.com.au/code 
When you enter the site to book you will be asked for a 

code – it is 5yw66 
 

 

Kindergarten Information Afternoon 
Wednesday 16 March 2022 @ 4pm-5pm (School Hall) 
Kindergarten staff will be holding an Information 
afternoon (as we were not able to do this last year during 
Orientation). Please come along and hear about all the 
new and interesting things planned for Kindergarten 
2022.  
 

Mufti Day – Friday 4th March 
This Friday we will be having a Mufti Day to celebrate the 
first few weeks of school. The students can wear their 
own choice of mufti clothes to school. Students need to 
wear closed-in shoes and no singlet tops.  
 

We would like the students to bring a gold coin to school 
for wearing mufti. The money will go towards the Year 6 
Farewell.  
Thank you, Mrs Bentley (Year 6 supervisor) 
 

COVID UPDATE 

From Monday 28 February, schools and early childhood 

education can invite visitors – including parents, carers 

and families – to their sites regardless of their 

vaccination status, in line with settings in the broader 

community. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

All visitors (parents and carers, volunteers and contractors 

including cleaners) must use the School Visitor Check-in to 

comply with school sign-in procedures. 

Cohorting : From Monday 28 February, schools will no 
longer need to keep students in their class or year group 
cohorts. This means schools can remove staggered start 
and finish times (does not affect us) and reintroduce cross-
year group activities and events. 

From Monday 7 March, masks will no longer be mandatory 
for staff in primary schools and early childhood settings. 
This staggered change recognises the lower vaccination 
rates in primary school-aged students. 

Hygiene and cleaning : Students and staff are encouraged 
to wash or sanitise their hands regularly. Schools will 
continue to use enhanced cleaning processes. Target areas 
include high-touch areas, hard surfaces, door handles, 
lockers, light switches and handrails in stairways and areas 
where students and staff move through regularly. 

Staff and students cannot attend school if they are showing 
any symptoms of COVID-19External link. 
If symptoms occur at any time, your child should not attend 
school and should undertake a rapid antigen test. 
 

From Monday 28 February, schools will align with 
community settings of ‘symptomatic testing’ and the 
department will provide:  

• 8 tests per student and staff in schools  

• Students and staff can use their allocation of RATs 
at their discretion such as if they are experiencing 
COVID-19 symptoms.  

 
 
Have a great week everyone and  
keep safe in this wet weather. 
 
Mrs K Masciocchi 
Principal 
 

 
 

http://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/code
http://t.mail.education.nsw.gov.au/r/?id=h1e0513a,3a6cf1b,3a6d6f8
https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/stay-safe/testing/symptoms


      
          

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 

            
 
            
          

 
COVID continued 
Students and staff can use their allocation of RATs at their discretion such as if they are experiencing COVID-19 
symptoms. 

If your child has even mild COVID-19 symptoms, get them tested with a RAT or PCR (nose and throat swab) test. 

They must isolate until they receive a negative test result, in line with health protocols. 

If symptoms continue, they should stay at home and take another RAT in 24 hours or have a PCR test. If the second 
RAT or initial PCR test result is negative, or another diagnosis is confirmed such as hay fever, they can return to 
school. 
 

It is recommended that staff and students who return to school after recovering from COVID-19 do not participate in 
rapid antigen test surveillance for 28 days (4 weeks after recovery) following release from self-isolation. This is due 
to NSW Health advice that people who have recovered from COVID-19 have a low risk of contracting it again in the 
following 28 days. After 28 days (from week 5 after recovery), staff and students may resume participation in RAT 
surveillance. 

 
Dates for your diary 

 
Awards : Positive Behaviour In our School  playground 

These awards are given to the students who display manners, friendliness and good 
sportsmanship on the playground during recess and lunch. These awards are counted as 
part of the trade up system. The tear off strips are placed in a special box each week and 
6 are drawn out each Friday to receive an ice block voucher at the canteen.  
 

Week 4: Ashwin 3/4G, Leeo 1S, Nash 1C, Cynthia K/1B 
  

 

 
 
February 
28            AFL Clinic (K--6) 
 
March 
2             Zone Swimming Carnival 
4             Clean Up Australia Day 
                Mufti Day  
7             Grip Leadership excursion 
16           Kinder Information meeting  
                (4pm-5pm) 
21-27     Harmony Week 
 
May  
4             School Photos 
 

 
 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 
Please note: 
The caps are $10 and bucket hats are $13 and can be 
purchased from the front office. 
 

 
P&C MEETING 
The first meeting of the P&C will be held on Tuesday 
8 March @ 6pm. Please keep this date handy so you 
can come along and be involved in school life. 
 

              

Year 6   
EOI for High School 2023 – reminder to start 
returning these forms 

 
 
 
 

Car Park Gate 
This is strong reminder to the parents 
who continue to walk through the car 
park in the morning. Please do not put 
your child and yourself at risk. Staff 
are on duty for the afternoon 
dismissal through the car park gates.  
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 

  
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 

 


